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Members 
Lynette Sadleir (New Zealand), chair 
Michel Baulac (France) 
Raidah Al-Baradie (Saudi Arabia) 
Amza Ali (Jamaica) 
Andrew Cole (USA) 
Alejandro De Marinis (Chile) 
Richard Idro (Uganda) 
Uma Menon (USA) 
Gagandeep Singh (India) 
Nigel Tan (Singapore) 
J. Helen Cross (UK), Management Committee liaison 
 
Highlights 

The last task of the 2017 - 2021 Budget Review Task Force was to review the 2021 budgets. 
This occurred at the end of 2020. We used the same process as we had for the previous year. 
Members were provided with the topical commission and task force's proposed budgets and 
information for the activities they planned to fund. We independently reviewed the data 
provided and scored each activity. The scores were collated and then activities where there 
was a wide variation in the scores were discussed at a Zoom meeting. The final scores were 
submitted to the ILAE finance committee for use in their 2021 budget deliberations.  
 
I would like to thank the members of the Budget Review Task Force for their work over the 
term. I would also like to thank Donna Cunard for all of her guidance, help and support.   

Submitted by Lynette Sadleir 

 

 

 


